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Housing Accelerator Fund – Development of City-Owned 
Land 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That Administration be directed to proceed with Option 1. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Finance, at its meeting held on March 6, 2024, 
considered a report of the Community Services Division regarding the above.  
 
The recommendation being put forward by Committee was not voted on unanimously. 
 
Attachment 
March 6, 2024 report of the Community Services Division. 
March 4, 2024 letter from Karen Kobussen, Strong Towns. 


